
W264DG RESUMPTION NOTICE 

W264DG resumed licensed opera�ons on November 16, 2023, in consulta�on with FCC field 
office staff to confirm that aeronau�cal frequencies are clear of spurious emissions from the 
sta�on.  The licensee has installed a new transmiter which appears to have resolved any 
interference issues. 


